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The virtue of the month is ... Empathy 

Happy Thanksgiving everyone! Students and staff have nicely settled into their 

classroom routines and are hard at work these days. I would like to thank Citrus 

Catering for providing us with a canteen service in our building this year and also 

our wonderful parent volunteers for setting up and running the Munch a Lunch 

program for our school hot lunches. I am happy to report that our new portables 

have arrived and should be ready for us to move into by the end of this month.  

October is always a busy month for us as in addition to our October 5 th  Thanksgiv-

ing celebration, we also have a St. Gerard Feast Day celebration happening on Oc-

tober 16 th . This month St. Gerard is involved in many service projects to better our 

community such as collecting for Coats for Kids and We Scare Hunger. We are also 

excited about our new service project in support of My LuvPak which is occurring 

during the first two weeks of this month.  

We are truly blessed to have such a generous and caring school community here at 

St. Gerard!  

Peace, 

Michel Lemay  

Principal  

 

stgerard.gpcsd.ca  

Like us on Facebook - 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/S

TGerard/250683944967647  

 

 

Cookie Dough order is due 

on October 10th.  
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 2 3 

School  
Council Mgt. 
@ 7:00 pm 

4 5 

Thanksgiving     
Celebration 
@ 11:00 AM 

6 

 

7 8 9 
CPF Mtg. @ 
7:00 pm 

10 
Last day to 
order   
Cookie 
Dough 

11 12 
Last day for 
coats for kids 
campaign 

13 

14 15 16 
St. G®rard 
Celebration 
@ 1:30 PM 

Last day for 
luvPak 

17 18 19 

PD Day 

20 

21 22 23 24 25 
DJ Delf 

K-3 @9:00 am 
4-7 @ 1:15 pm 

26 
Parent  
Council   
Halloween 
Dance @ 
6:30-8:30 
pm  

27 

28 29 
Virtues 
Gr. 1-2 @ 12:40 
Gr. 3-4 @ 1:25 
Gr. 5-7 @ 1:50 

30 31 
Halloween 
Dance 

Gr. 5-7 @ 
11:42 am 
Gr. 4-7 @ 
2:30 pm 
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Afterschool Home Time  

Yes, itõs that time of year in which we need to work together to ensure 

students are getting home safe and sound.  

We, as teachers, along with the parent council would like you as     

parents to be aware of our parking situation as well as educate the 

children of a few important reminders.  

Afterschool reminders  

Please remind your young children:  

-to never leave the school yard on their own.  

-to go to the office if they miss the bus or are waiting for mom or dad.  

-to use the marked crosswalk when crossing the street.  

 

Afterschool Parking  

If you have older children, we would suggest grade 3 and up, have 

them meet you 1 -2 blocks away from the school. By doing so, 

this will also help parents who may have very young children to 

use the kiss and go lane or the parking spots available.  Think 

back to when your children were small, getting them in and out 

of that car seat is no small feat.  Freeing up some parking closer 

to the school, will help these parents with younger children.  

 

Please note that most stalls in the parking lot are unavailable due 

to the increased needs of the staff. There is one row of visitor 

parking located on the north side of the parking lot near the 

shed.  

We ask that you refrain from double parking in the parking lot as 

it blocks people in and decreases the visibility of children.  

 

Please letõs all work together to make our parking a safe and            

enjoyable experience.  

Thank you,  

The St. Gerard Staff  



òWhatõs Newsó bulletin board  

 

This year our school would like to celebrate our      

students diverse achievements on our òWhatõs Newsó 

bulletin board in the foyer. For example: Medals won, 

festival achievements, swim meets, fundraising, cha-

ritable  actions, etcé  
 

If you would like to share with us you childs 

achievement please email Mme Chelsea at            

chelseasurman@gpcsd.ca 

Donate your gently- used winter wear to help support 



10th!  

LOST AND FOUND  

 

Donõt forget to come take a look in the lost and found. 

Remember to label your childõs clothing. 

See office for small jewellery items, glasses and keys.  

 



Thank you  for supporting Every Child Matters by wearing Orange !  

 

 

 
 

Our school raised $821.20 for the Terry Fox  

Foundation! 

Thank you for all  your support and    

donations! 

https://caroline.wrsd.ca/school-news/post/terry-fox-parent-letter-2017

